
Dorothy M enasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Matthew, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, July 17, 2017 12:18 PM 
Matthew Sibley 
RE: Docket t itle change request 

Thank you for the corrected information. Per your request below, the docket title has been updated to 
reflect Vol usia County rather than Levy County. 

Dorothy 

From: Matthew Sibley 
Sent : Monday, July 17, 2017 11:26 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket title change request 

Requesting docket title change for Docket No: 20170152-SU with North Peninsula Utilities Corporation. Title 

shou ld be changed to reflect corrected county. 

Shou ld read: Request for approval of a late payment charge in Volusia County, by North Peninsula Util ities 

Corporation. 

Thanks. 

1 




